
POLICIES FOR LECTURE… 
Welcome! The talk you'll be attending is an exciting and life-changing event that's been 
presented at thousands of middle schools, high schools, colleges, professional theater 
companies and dance studios throughout North America for more than four decades. It 

has also been featured in every major newspaper and television network in America. 

For everyone’s enjoyment and 

benefit, we ask that you kindly 

observe a few policies: 
 

First and foremost: Please 
note that this lecture is designed 
to be especially entertaining and 
relevant to parents. Everyone 
under the age of 18 must have at 

least one of their own, actual 
parents  present for the entire 

lecture. 

 
Absolutely nobody under the age of seven (7) can be admitted- with or without a 

parent. We also appreciate your consideration in noting that babies and very 

young children can be distracting if within earshot of the lecture   area. 
 

Young adults (age 18 or older) will benefit profoundly from the talk and are 

welcome and encouraged to attend with or without a       parent. 
 

Please make sure your cell phone is turned completely off, (not just silenced, 

please), before the lecture begins. 
 

Please discard all chewing gum. 
 

We suggest that all participants- especially teens and children- have a full 

glass of water just before the lecture. Hydration improves listening skills... 

you’ll notice a big difference! 
 

Be prompt! Once the talk begins, no further students or parents can be 

admitted under any circumstances… sorry! 

Thanks! 


